
Alvin Independent School District
March 9, 2021 

To AISD Board of Trustees

Agendum Approval of Budget Amendment and Interlocal Agreement 
for Jeter Elementary Utility Relocation

Category Business

Resource Personnel Patrick Miller, Chief of Operations

Attachments Memo from Matt DeVeau, Director of Maintenance and 
Operations

Rationale Alvin ISD is charged with constructing new private water 
and sanitary lines along County Road 48 serving Jeter 
Elementary.

Brazoria County is performing new road construction in the 
area.

Through an Interlocal Agreement with Brazoria County, 
Alvin ISD will use the previously budgeted $450,000 to 
perform the work through the Counties engineering 
professional and competitively bid contractor.

District Goal(s) Fiscal Responsibility

Budget Implications Previously Budgeted
Recommendation or 
Proposed Motion 

That the Board approve the allocation and transfer of the 
$450,000 in funds to function 697 and authorize the 
Superintendent or their appointed representative to 
negotiate the Interlocal Agreement with Brazoria County 
and to contract for design and construction of Jeter 
Elementary water and sanitary service infrastructure.


